
Parental Partnership Policy

At Pre-School we recognise that the parents/carers play the fundamental role in a child’s development and we believe that a child benefits most when Pre-School and parents work together in partnership.

We know that it is important to involve parents in the life of Pre-School and to support them as their child’s first and most important educator. 

In order to achieve this we will:

· Make parents/carers feel welcome and valued in all dealings with  Pre-School.

· Ensure that parents’/carers’ concerns are always listened to whenever they are raised and that they receive a prompt response.

· Make all information and records held by Pre-School on a child available to their parents/carers, unless it is subject to investigation by the police or other statutory body.

· Involve parents in the shared Tapestry account in their child’s development, ensuring there are regular opportunities for discussion, both formal and informal, with the child’s Key worker.

· Make a written report on the child’s development at the end of the each term and with verbal feedback on request.

· Information about a child and his or her family is kept confidential within our setting. We provide you with a privacy notice that details how and why we process your personal information

· Encourage parents/carers to undertake supportive roles, such as volunteering or participating in activities, visits or outings.

· Ensure that we encourage and support all families who wish to may be involved in the running of Pre-School are welcomed.

· Ensure that Pre-School’s policies and procedures are made available to parents/carers on request. Available on our website and in hard copy at the provision. 
· Ensure that any complaints are dealt with swiftly and effectively in accordance with our Complaints Policy.
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